
European ash is a very aggressive invasive that has been a problem 
in the park for many years. Though there are some larger trees and 
suckering stumps, there are a large number of smaller plants that 
can be removed by hand.

We will be working very close to the main parking lot. Turn left 
after entering the park. 

Work parties tend to be a couple of hours in length. Please bring 
gloves and any other safety equipment you deem necessary. We 
will have several pullerbears and loppers on site. If you have tools 
you think would be useful please bring them.

Please let MISC know if you are planning on attending.  
We will cancel the pull if it is either raining too heavily or if it is  
too windy, so please watch your email the day of the pull.
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